
Greenhill Academy Eco 

Newsletter. 
Spring 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The committed Eco Team have shown their passion this year by 

attending a weekly after school club. We have planted lots of 

seeds ready for growing food at the front of school. We have also 

planted strawberry plants and are wondering who will get to eat 

the first strawberry.  

We started this half term with an assembly for each 

key stage about recycling. We talked about recycling in 

the dinner hall and recycling pens and other items in 

general. Each key stage now has an eco table where 

they can place pens and bottle tops for recycling. The 

audience also shared ideas about what they would 

want from the Eco team – sorry we cannot grow mangoes and bananas! But we 

can grow other fruit and veg.  

Whilst we waited for the weather to warm up, the 

children did some beautiful artwork of flowers and set 

up the big eco table in the KS2 corridor.  

 

Mrs Tomlinson says – I am so proud of the Eco Team and the passion 

and enthusiasm they have for taking care of their local environment and 

the wider world.  

I love all things eco.I am ready for club 

every week but I don’t like getting my 

hands dirty so am always prepared with 

my gloves.   


